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October 6, 2023 

Dear York Catholic District School Board families, 

Happy Thanksgiving! With this special weekend approaching, we are reminded of the quote 
from St. John Vianney, “We have only to recognize God in everything around us, and thank Him 
for it all.” 

As trustees, we are constantly thankful for the love, service and commitment that is shared every 
day at the York Catholic District School Board. We are grateful for the incredible staff, parents 
and students who make our schools vibrant centers of learning and faith. Thank you for being an 
example of Christ’s love in our school communities through everything you do! 

We hope this school year is off to a great start. Please know that as your local Catholic School 
Board Trustees, we are always here to help. If there’s anything that we can do to assist you, 
please email us at: Jennifer Wigston (jennifer.wigston@ycdsb.ca) and/or Angela Grella 
(angela.grella@ycdsb.ca).   

We pray that this weekend you have a warm and joyous time filled with love and laughter while 
surrounded by those who matter most to you. Please know that we are grateful that your family 
is part of the York Catholic District School Board community!  

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Angela Grella   
YCDSB Trustee 

Jennifer Wigston 
YCDSB Trustee  
Vaughan Area 3, Wards 3, 4, 5 Vaughan Area 3, Wards 3, 4, 5 
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